
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 

 TO ADOPT INSTRUCTIONAL MATERIALS IN 2017-2018  
 

FOR THE 2018-2023 SCIENCE K-12 CURRICULUM 
 

 SANTA ROSA COUNTY DISTRICT SCHOOLS  
 
 
Pursuant to Chapter 120, Florida Statutes, the Santa Rosa County School Board will hold 
a public hearing to consider input from parents and community members regarding the 
instructional materials selected for the identified adoption. The purpose of this hearing is to 
give parents and community members the opportunity to contribute their input to the 
selection of instructional materials in the current adoption cycle in accordance with 
legislative and State Board of Education Regulations.   The public hearing is scheduled for 
April 5, 2018 at 6:30 PM at the Santa Rosa County School Board Room, 5086 Canal 
Street, Milton, Florida. 
 
Copies of the proposed instructional materials will be available for study and examination 
at the office of the Superintendent of Schools in Milton, Florida from 8:00 AM to 4:00 PM, 
Monday through Friday, beginning March 3, 2018 running through April 5, 2018. 
 
Tim Wyrosdick 
Superintendent of Schools 
 
 
 
 
Advertisement Dates: 

March 3, 2018 
March 7, 2018 
March 14, 2018 
March 21, 2018 
March 28, 2018 
April 4, 2018 
 
 
Public Hearing Date: 

April 5, 2018 
 

 

 

 


